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Freedom Park now uses 

Remind to inform parents of 

important information and 

reminders. It will also be used 

to send emergency text. In 

addition, if you have a 

student who rides the bus, 

sign up for the bus reminders. 

Please visit the school 

website to see how to sign up 

or use the information below.

Emergency Information/ 

Updates/Reminders –

Text: @f83ec To: 81010 

Bus Information-

Text: @2269b To: 81010

The 2nd grade students will participate in 

the Splash Program. The program will 

begin February 6-10th. Please see the 

second grade teachers for details. 

FPS Splash Program

Helen Ruffin 
Reading

Track
Nutrition 
Buddies

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK

Please do your best to mitigate absences. Lets make 
attendance a priority at FPS. Missing just one day can 

seriously disrupt your students learning. 

Congratulations to the 
students who 
participated in the Helen 
Ruffin Reading Bowl. We 
earned 90 points. 

The Nutrition Buddies are 
meeting on Saturday’s to 
learn about proper 
nutrition and preparing 
tasty meals. 
Congratulations to this 
team. 

The track season has 
begun. Please see Coach 
Robinson and Coach 
Wright for details. 

Please speak with your 

teacher about iReady. 

This program is 

designed to provide your 

student individualized 

instruction to close 

achievement gaps or 

extend learning. The 

district has provided this 

program for every 

student in RCSS. 

iReady Emergency/Informati
on Text

Book Fair 
Mon – Cat in the Hat
Tues – Read a T-shirt
Wed – Green Shirt
Thurs – Crazy Socks
Fri – Animal Print Day


